
Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ September 17, 2017 

Saturday, September 16, 2017 
Vigil  

4:00pm ~ John Mastrati, II ~ Birthday Memorial 
 

Sunday, September 17, 2017 
Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:30am ~ Emma Villari ~ 5th Anniversary  
9:30am ~ Barbara Paterra ~2nd Anniversary 
  ~ Matthew & Helen Rozpad ~ Memorial  
  ~ Edward Filliatreault ~ 12th Anniversary 
  ~ Ralph Gebhart ~ 35th Anniversary 

11:00am ~ Robert Meloccaro ~ Birthday Memorial 
  

Monday, September 18, 2017 
Weekday 

8:00am ~ Mary Gallagher ~ Birthday Memorial 
  ~ Charles Willard ~ Birthday Memorial 
 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
St. Januarius, Bishop & Martyr 

8:00am ~ The People of St. Mark Parish ~ Pro Populo 
 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 
St. Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest 

St. Paul Chong Ha-sang, & Companions, Martyrs 
8:00am ~ Joseph & Viola Cicerchia ~ Memorial 
  ~ Alfred & Carmela Quattrucci ~ Memorial 

 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 
St. Matthew, Apostle & Evangelist 

8:00am ~ Sr. Theresa Gottuso, M.P.F. ~ Memorial 
  ~ Sr. Rita Tassinari,  M.P.F. ~ Memorial 
  ~ Thomas E. Carberry ~ Birthday Memorial 

 

Friday, September 22, 2017 
Weekday 

8:00am ~ All Souls in Purgatory 
 

Saturday, September 23, 2017 
Vigil  

4:00pm ~  
 

Sunday, September 24, 2017 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:30am ~ Al & Cheryl Jamiel ~ Memorial  
9:30am ~  

11:00am ~ Reginald LeBoeuf, Jr. ~ 1st Anniversary 

 

The collection for the weekend of September 10th. 

Offertory   $5,663.00 

Poor Box        $57.00  
 

Thank you for your support! 

Second Collection 
The second collection next weekend is for the  

Hurricane Harvey Relief Efforts 
Please make checks payable to òSt. Mark Church.ó  

Thank you for your generosity. 

Mass Book 
The 2018 Mass Book is now available to 

schedule Masses. There are also Masses 

available in the 2017 Mass Book. To schedule a Mass call 

the parish office. The suggested offering for weekend and 

Holy Day Masses is $25.00 and weekday Masses is $10.00.  

bŜǿ aŀǎǎ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴ tƻƭƛŎȅ 
9ũŜŎǝǾŜ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜƭȅΗ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 
ƴƻǘ ǇŀƛŘ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ aŀǎǎ 
ƛƴǘŜƴǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 5h bh¢ ǇƭŀŎŜ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ōŀǎƪŜǘΦ ¸ƻǳ a¦{¢ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƘŜŎƪ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŀƛƭōƻȄ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aƻǘƘŜǊ /ŀōǊƛƴƛ tŀǊƛǎƘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 
ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ŀǘ ом tƻǇƭŀǊ 5ǊƛǾŜ ƻǊ Ƴŀƛƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǘƻ ф DŀǊŘŜƴ 
/ƻǳǊǘΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŀǧŜǊΦ 

Rest in Peace 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of 

 

Alfred J. Anzevino, Sr. 
 

Lord, for your faithful people life is changed, not ended.  
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death  
we gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven.  

In Memory  
The altar candles burn in memory of 

Thomas E. Carberry 
 

The sanctuary lamp burns in memory of 

Cosmo Laurelli 



St. Mark Church, Cranston, Rhode Island 

Sponsor Certificate Requests 
To qualify as a Godparent for Baptism or a Sponsor 

for Confirmation you must be participating in Sunday 

Mass and in good standing in the Roman Catholic 

Church. If you are 18 years of age or older, you must be 

registered with the Parish and Confirmed in the Roman 

Catholic Church. If you are married, your marriage must 

be recognized by the Roman Catholic Church. It takes 

6 months of attending Mass regularly to be eligible.  

   

 

wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ нлмт-нлму 

DǊŀŘŜǎ м-о-п-р-с-т-у   

ϷсрΦлл ǇŜǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ  

DǊŀŘŜǎ н ϧ ф 

  ϷммлΦлл ǇŜǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ  
  

¢ƘŜ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŀƴŘ  

ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊƳǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ hŦŦƛŎŜ 

ƻǊ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǘ ǿǿǿΦǎǘƳŀǊƪǊƛΦƻǊƎΦ 

bƻ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘǳǊƴŜŘ ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 

9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƴŜŜŘΦ  

!ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŦƛƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ŦƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ  

ōǳǊŘŜƴ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ CǊΦ ±ŜǊŘŜƭƻǘǘƛΦ 
 

/ŀǘŜŎƘŜǘƛŎŀƭ {ǳƴŘŀȅ  

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мтǘƘ Ϥ фΥолŀƳ aŀǎǎ  

!ƭƭ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ Ϥ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ 

ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ hǇŜƴƛƴƎ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 

9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ нлмт-нлмуΦ ό!ƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ 

ǘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ aŀǎǎΦ bƻ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦύ 
 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ /ƭŀǎǎ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ  

DǊŀŘŜ мΣ нΣ о  

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мф ϧ нс Ϥ пΥлл-рΥллǇƳ 
 

  DǊŀŘŜ пΣ рΣ с 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нм Ϥ bƻ /ƭŀǎǎŜǎ - bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ну Ϥ пΥлл-рΥолǇƳ 
 

DǊŀŘŜ тΣ уΣ ф 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нп Ϥ млΥолŀƳ ς bƻƻƴ 
 

DƻŘ .ƭŜǎǎΣ 
wŜƴŜŜϥ .ǊƛǎǎŜǧŜΣ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ  

Pilgrimage to the 
National Shrine of  
Divine Mercy in 
Massachusetts   

The St. Mark Church Event 
Committee invites you to join us 
for a very special pilgrimage on 
Thursday, October 5th, a very 

special Feast Day, the Feast of St. Faustina, the messenger 
of Divine Mercy. Join us as we travel to the National 
Shrine of Divine Mercy in Stockbridge, Massachusetts.  
The fee is $40.00 and includes comfortable coach bus 
travel, gratuity, as well as snacks & water on the bus.  

The only thing you will need to bring is a brown bag lunch 
and a drink. We will depart from St. Mark Church Mother 
Cabrini Parish Center at 7:30 A.M. and return at 
approximately 6:30 P.M. Space is limited and will sell out! 
Pre-registration is essential and due by Monday, 
September 18th. You may mail a check to St. Mark 
Church, 31 Poplar Drive, Cranston, RI 02920 or stop by 
the Parish Office Monday through Friday between 8:30am 
ð 2:30pm. Make checks payable to St. Mark Church. In the 
memo line of your check please write òDivine Mercy Trip!ó 

/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ !Řǳƭǘ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ 
hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǘǿƻ ƳƻŘǳƭŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
{ŜǾŜƴ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘǎ ϧ !ǇǇƭȅƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ CŀƛǘƘ 
ǘƻ ƻǳǊ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ /ƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ 
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нсǘƘ ŦǊƻƳ сΥол-уΥол ǇΦƳΦ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ aƻǘƘŜǊ /ŀōǊƛƴƛ tŀǊƛǎƘ /ŜƴǘŜǊΦ 5ƻ ȅƻǳ 
ǿƛǎƘ ȅƻǳ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘƻƻŘ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƛƴ Iƻƭȅ 
{ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘǎ ŎƻƳŜ ŦǊƻƳΚ ²Ƙȅ Řƻ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎǎ 
ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜǾŜƴ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ōŜƭƛŜŦǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƻƴƭȅ 
ŦƻǳǊΣ ǘǿƻΣ ƻǊ ƴƻƴŜ ŀǘ ŀƭƭΚ  /ƻƳŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 
9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ {ŜǊƛŜǎ aƻŘǳƭŜ ± ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ōǊƛƎƘǘŜǎǘ ŀǳǘƘƻǊǎ ŀƴŘ Ƴƻǎǘ ƎƛƊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǝƻƴŀƭ 
ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ {ǘŀǘŜǎΣ {Ŏƻǧ IŀƘƴΗ ¢ƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ 
ƳƻŘǳƭŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŀƭ ǿŀȅǎ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŀǇǇƭȅ 
ǘƘŜ ƭƻǾŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŜǾŜǊ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŜŘ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 
ǿƘƻ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ŦŀƛǘƘ ōŜƭƛŜŦǎ ƻǊ ƭŀŎƪ 
ǘƘŜǊŜƻŦΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻŘǳƭŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŀƭ ǿŀȅǎ ǿŜ 
Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΗ  bƻ ǿƻǊǊƛŜǎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ 
ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ŀƭƭ ƻǊ ŀƴȅ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǎǘΦ ²Ŝ 
ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǘƘƛǊǎǘȅ ŦƻǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ŀƴŘ ƎǊƻǿƛƴƎ ŎƭƻǎŜǊ ǘƻ DƻŘΗ ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ 
Ŏƻƴǎƛǎǘǎ ƻŦ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇΣ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ǿŀǘŎƘƛƴƎ ǇǊŜ-ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ 
ǾƛŘŜƻǎ ƻŦ {Ŏƻǧ IŀƘƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƳŀƭƭ ōǊŜŀƪ-ƻǳǘ ƎǊƻǳǇ 
ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƴƻ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ 
ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ŦŀƛǘƘ-ōŀǎŜŘ ŀŘǳƭǘ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ 
ŀ ŘŜǎƛǊŜ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŦŀƛǘƘΦ ¸ƻǳ ŀǊŜ 
ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜΦ   



St. Mark Church, Cranston, Rhode Island 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantries 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantries are  

in need of the following items:  

peanut butter, jelly, tuna, pasta,  

cereal, canned soups. No glass. 

We ask that you place your non-perishable  

food donations in the containers located  

at the entrances of the church.  

All contributions are welcomed and gratefully 

appreciated. Thank you for your continued support. 

{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ IƻƳŜōƻǳƴŘ  
{ǊΦ !ƴƎŜƭƛƴŀ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ 9ȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊǎ ƻŦ 
Iƻƭȅ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ ǎƛŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƳŜōƻǳƴŘ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘΦ LŦ ȅƻǳΣ ƻǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ȅƻǳ 
ƪƴƻǿΣ ǿƘƻ ƛǎ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘΣ ǿƻǳƭŘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ǘƻΣ Ŏŀƭƭ {ǊΦ !ƴƎŜƭƛƴŀ ŀǘ фпн-мсмсΦ  

{ǘΦ aŀǊƪ /ƘǳǊŎƘ Ƙŀǎ ƛǘǎ ƻǿƴ  
{ǘΦ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘ ŘŜ tŀǳƭ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΦ  
{±5t ƛǎ ŀ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ƭŀȅ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ 
ōŜŜƴ ǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ wƘƻŘŜ LǎƭŀƴŘŜǊǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ муруΦ  
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ ƴƻƴ-ǇǊƻŬǘ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ 
ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ŀŎǝǾŜ ƛƴ ƻǾŜǊ мрл ŎƻǳƴǘǊƛŜǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ 
ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ōŀǎƛŎ ƘǳƳŀƴ ƴŜŜŘǎΦ ²Ŝ ǎǘǊƛǾŜ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀŎŜ 
ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿŜ ƳŜŜǘ ŀƴŘ ƻũŜǊ ǘƘŜƳ ŀ ƘŀƴŘ 
ƛƴ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜƳ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǇƻǾŜǊǘȅΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ ƻǊ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘΦ 
²Ŝ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƛǊŘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ 
сΥол ǇΦƳΦ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ aƻǘƘŜǊ /ŀōǊƛƴƛ tŀǊƛǎƘ /ŜƴǘŜǊΦ  
Ŧ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ǳǎ Ŏŀƭƭ фпн-мсмс ŜȄǘΦ онлΦ   

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ŀ wŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊΚ 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƴŜǿ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŀǊŜŀ ƻǊ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ 
ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ aŀǎǎ ŀǘ {ǘΦ aŀǊƪ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǇǊŜǎǳƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀǳǘƻƳŀǝŎŀƭƭȅ 
ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ 
ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ Ƴŀƛƭ ŦǊƻƳ {ǘΦ aŀǊƪ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ƭƛƪŜƭȅ 
ƴƻǘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ му ƻǊ ƻƭŘŜǊ ȅƻǳ Ƴǳǎǘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ŀǎ 
ŀ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊΦ ¢ƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ Ŏŀƭƭ {ǊΦ !ƴƎŜƭƛƴŀ DƛǊŀƳƳŀΣ 

Are you interested in becoming a Catholic? 
Or perhaps you are a baptized Catholic who has not 
completed the Sacraments of Initiation (Eucharist 

and Confirmation). The Rite of Christian Initiation 
of Adults (RCIA) is for you! Gather with others who 
desire to know the Lord Jesus Christ in the truth of 
the Catholic Faith as you undergo catechesis, reflect 
on the scriptures, and contemplate your call to faith 

in Christ in preparation for Baptism and/or reception 
and completion of the Sacraments of Initiation. 

Instruction begins in October on Sunday mornings. 
Participants attend weekly instruction and are 

initiated or received into the Catholic Church at the 
Easter Vigil. For further information and to register 
contact Sr. Angelina Giramma, M.P.F. at 942-1616. 

The choir is back from their summer 
break well-rested and eager to serve 
the Lord and their church. The choir 
will start singing at Mass in October. 
St. Mark Parish is VERY fortunate that 
it even has a church choir (18 
members strong!). If singing in the 

choir is something you'd like to try please speak to Ron 
after one of the Masses or drop by a rehearsal on 
Wednesday nights at 6:30pm in the lower level of the 
Mother Cabrini Parish Center (enter through the door by 
the side porch). The schedule is very flexible. You won't 
know if you like something unless you give it a try. 
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Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ September 17, 2017 

COMING SOON!  
 

THE NEW & IMPROVED STMARKRI.ORG 

WATCH THE BULLETIN FOR MORE DETAILS 

ABOUT OUR BRAND NEW PARISH WEBSITE!  

40 Days for Life Fall Campaign  
The Office of Life & Family Ministry will begin their 40 

Days for Life Campaign on Wednesday, September 27th. 

Please share one hour of your time during the campaign to 

pray outside of Planned Parenthood or the Cranston 

Womenôs Medical Center. We are also asking those who 

are not able to join us in our public prayer vigils to 

consider pledging a Rosary for 40 Days to end abortion.   

For information contact Carol Owens at 421-7833 ext. 218 

or email: cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org. 

Respect Life Month begins with Life Chain Sunday 
We encourage participation in our local Life Chains. Join 

us on Sunday, October 1st in front of St. Paul Church, 

Cranston, from 2:00-3:00pm for a time of prayer to end 

abortion peacefully. Together, we can make a difference 

and turn darkness into light. For information and locations 

of Life Chains in the Diocese of Providence, contact Carol 

Owens at 421-7833 ext. 218. 

13th Annual Human Life Guild Day  
This event will be held on Saturday, September 30th, 

9:00am-2:30pm at SS. Rose & Clement Parish in 

Warwick. Bishop Thomas J. Tobin will be the main 

celebrant and Rev. Timothy D. Reilly, Chancellor, will be 

the homilist for the 9:00am Mass. Following Mass there 

will be a reception with the Bishop in the parish center 

with a conference that will include educational talks 

reflecting life-related issues, an overview of diocesan 

pastoral care programs available for women and men, and 

opportunities to become involved in diocesan programs. 

All are invited to attend the Mass but pre-registration is 

required for the conference that will follow and the cost is 

$25.00 per person. Deadline to register is Monday, 

September 25th. Call Carol Owens at 421-7833 ext. 218. 

Diocesan parishes taking up  
a special collection for those 
affected by Hurricane Harvey 
The Most Reverend Thomas J. 
Tobin, Bishop of the Roman 
Catholic Diocese of Providence, 
has announced that he has asked 
pastors to take a special 
collection to assist the victims of Hurricane Harvey. 
Many are feeling the devastation and it is clear that 
the needs are great and long-lasting. Fr. Verdelotti 
has chosen to have a second collection on the 
weekend of September 23rd & 24th for this special 
effort. Donations collected will go to Catholic 
Charities USA for Hurricane Harvey relief efforts. 
Please make checks payable to ñSt. Mark Church.ò 
ñThe damage caused by Hurricane Harvey in Texas, 
especially the flooding presently taking place in the 
Houston area, is unprecedented and heartbreaking,ò 
said Bishop Tobin. ñI urge the Catholic community 
in the Diocese of Providence to be spiritually united 
with all those affected by this catastrophe and to 
offer fervent prayers for their well-being, and to pray 
also for the safety of the first responders.ò ñMay our 
nation be united in this time of crisis, and may Godôs 
grace support us during this time of enormous 
suffering and pain.ò 
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Baby Bottle Boomerang Campaign 

October is Respect Life Month 
The ñBaby Bottle Boomerangò is used to fund �5�L�J�K�W��
�W�R���/�L�I�H���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H�V����a nonprofit ministry (since 1969) 

that helps pregnant women, newborns, and toddlers 

throughout Rhode Island with material needs, 

referrals, and emergency baby food and formula. 

�5�L�J�K�W���W�R���/�L�I�H���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H�V��is the oldest pregnancy 

resource center in Rhode Island. On the weekend of 

October 7th and 8th our parish Outreach Ministry 

will be hosting a Baby Bottle Boomerang. We will 

be distributing the baby bottles after all the Masses 

to support �5�K�R�G�H���,�V�O�D�Q�G���5�L�J�K�W���W�R���/�L�I�H���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H�V��in 

their work of helping women in crisis pregnancies. 

On the weekend of October 14th and 15th we will 

collect the baby bottles prior to all the Masses, as 

you enter the church. To achieve this, Sr. Angelina 

Giramma, M.P.F. is asking for volunteers to assist 

with this on those weekends. If you are able, 

available, and willing to give a small amount of your 

time (Less than 30 minutes), it would be very 

greatly appreciated. Please contact Sr. Angelina at 

942-1616 or outreach.stmarkri@verizon.net. Thank 

you for your kind consideration and your precious 

gift of time. 


